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Friday 25th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
 

Improving Communication with Parents – Groupcall Xpressions App 

 
 
Our school has been successfully using Groupcall Messenger for a few years and as we continue to 
improve our communications with parents/carers, we would encourage you to download the 
Groupcall Xpressions app, if you have not done so.  This app is free of charge and can be installed 
on your mobile phone or tablet and it will allow you to have a record of all information sent by the 
school in the same place.   
 
Information on how to install the app can be found at http://parents.groupcall.com   
You will require to register using the e-mail address and mobile number that you have previously 
provided to the school.  Please refer to the Groupcall Help Pages if you experience any issues.   
If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Louise Morrison 
Head Teacher  
 

 
 

http://parents.groupcall.com/

